
  

 

We have had a super last week of term! The children were amazing in their  

Nativity performances and enjoyed a great Christmas party on Thursday too.  

All Reception staff would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for all 

the Christmas wishes, cards and gifts and to wish all of the children and their 

families a wonderful Christmas!  We look forward to seeing you back in school 

on Monday 6th January 2025. 

Friday 20th December 

 

Sounds of the week 
We will be continuing with our Phase 

3 phonics program. 

New sounds his week 

oo  as in  book  

Maths work— numbers 

6. 7 and 8 

We will be learning to recognise and 

write these numerals and will be 

practising our counting skills to make 

sure we can count and count out  

totals accurately.  

Vocabulary: numeral, more, less, 

total 

After the Christmas holiday ... 

Rhyme of the week 

5 little snowmen 

Topic focus — Winter 

We will be investigating how the 

world changes during Winter time. 

We will draw from close observation 

and will investigate how to get 

‘treasure’ out the ice.  

During our ‘drawing  club’ sesisons, 

we will be reading ‘Lost and found’ 

and drawing settings and new story 

events.  

Words of the week 

No new words this week—please 

continue to practise the words in 

your red books.  


